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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 
 

We are reflecting upon this special time of year and getting ready to celebrate 

Harvest together. For Christians, harvest is a time to give thanks to God for the 

good things he provides, and to remember that many people do not have as 

much as they do. It's also a time to reflect on what we have, and to pray for 

those who are less fortunate.  

As part of this, we are collecting donations on behalf of the Foodbank. Mrs Montgomery has 

shared a list of items of which the foodbank are in particular need, as follows:  
 

 ·     Long-life Puddings, eg. sponge puddings, angel delight, pots of fruit in jelly 

·       Snack foods, eg. cereal/breakfast bars, savoury crackers, crisps, chocolate bars 

·       Long-life Juice 

·       Instant coffee 

·       Tins of rice pudding & custard 

·       Sauces, eg. tomato ketchup, mayonnaise 

·       Jam 

·       Tinned meat 

·       Tea bags (80 bag pack size preferred) 

·       Biscuits 

·       Tinned fruit 

·       Multipurpose cleaning spray 

·       Toilet Cleaner (no bleach please) 

·       Wet & dry cat food 

 

Donations can be brought to school every day next week. Thank you. 

 

Parents and carers of children in Y3 Griffins Class are welcome to attend the Harvest Service 

on Wednesday 16th October at 9:15am in the school hall, as Y3 will be leading the service. 

 

Photos 

A reminder that school photos are taking place on Monday 14th and 

Tuesday 15th October. Full details have been shared via ParentMail.  

FOW UV Disco 

 

On Friday 8th November, we are hosting our very first UV Disco! Please see 

the poster shared with this newsletter for details.  

FOW really need volunteers to help us with this event and future events that are 

being organised. Even if you only have a spare hour to help, it would be very much 

appreciated! Please email Becca on FOW@watermoor.gloucs.sch.uk. Thank you! 

 

 

Lunches 

A reminder if your child arrives late to 

school for any reason, they will need to 

order a hot lunch from Mr Swepson on 

arrival (unless they have brought a 

packed lunch with them). Thank you. 

 

Key Events Next Week: 

 

 

 

Best wishes for a wonderful weekend, 

 

 
Mrs Smith 

Headteacher 

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception: Willow 

Y1: Noah 

Y2: Holly Z 

Y3: Daisee-Mai 

Y4: James 

Y5: Laila  

Y6: Eira 

Mon 14th Oct  School photos 

Tues 15th Oct  School photos 

Wed 16th Oct  Harvest Service 9:15am  

(led by Y3) 

Thurs 17th Oct  YR Pixies Trip to Cirencester 

Fri 18th Oct   

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception: Arlo 

Y1: Jacob 

Y2: Oskar  

Y3: Benny  

Y4: Isabella 

Y5: Jesse 

Y6: Faith 

Interested in finding out how else you can 

help the Foodbank to support those most in 

need? Follow this link to find out more:  

https://cirencester.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/ 

 

https://cirencester.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/

